
www.flcgb.com 

Voters’ Meeting 
Voters’ Meeting will take place this Sunday, Jan. 24, after the 11 am service. 

Thrivent choice dollars 
It is that time of year, that if you 
are a Thrivent members, you can 
designate your Thrivent Choice 
Dollars. The program has been a 
great blessing for Faith Lutheran 
Church throughout the years.  
Please consider donating yours to 
Faith Lutheran Church.   
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Scrip 
Scrip is open again on Sundays  
between services.   Online orders will 
still be available and may be picked 
up at the Scrip table.  Visit our web-
site to order ahead of time.  If you 
have any questions, please email 
flcgb.scrip@gmail.com or call us at 
920-435-5524. 

Women of faith 
We are  looking for donations of 
new or gently used pillow cases 
(preferably girl friendly design)   
to make pillow case dresses for 
girls in need.  We are also look-
ing  for helpers to cut out and 

sew the dresses.  Instructions on 
how to make it will be available 

on the LWML counter.  For more 
information, please email  

Barbara Erickson at 
Bjeintx.mx@hotmail.com 

Congratulations 
Trinity Lutheran  

Principal  
Andrew Strickland has 

been nominated for a Herb Kohl  
Educational Foundation  

Fellowship.  He had to go through 
many steps in the process and has 
now moved on to the Statewide 

Finalist Level.  He was nominated 
for his ability to positively handle 

the challenges and responsibilities 
that come with a leadership   
position.  God’s blessings on  

the next step. 

Preschool Rummage Sale 
Preschool’s Annual Rummage 
Sale will be on Saturday, Feb. 27, 
from 8 am –12 pm. Items can be 
dropped off in the Fellowship 
Hall starting Sunday, Feb. 
21.  The proceeds from the  
Rummage Sale help keep tuition 
costs reduced, so essentially, 
your donated items help reduce 
the Preschool tuition. If you have 
questions or you have items that 
you need to be picked up,  
please contact Scott Stiles at  
920-606-0306 or via email at 
scott.stiles@jci.com. 

Pizza ranch 
HEAD OUT TO THE RANCH TO  
SUPPORT TRINITY LUTHERAN 
SCHOOL.  On Monday, January 
25Th from 4-7pm, Pizza Ranch on  
Green Bay's east side will conduct 
a Community Impact Night to  
support Trinity Lutheran School.   

Welcome to god’s family 
We welcome Mara Jean Canner who 
is joining God’s family through Holy 

Baptism at the 9:30 am  service.  
 Mara is the daughter of  

Debbie Canner (fiancé’ of Matt King) 
and Josh Canner. 

Dollar Sunday 
Dollar Sunday is Sunday, January 31. 
Any cash placed in that weekend’s 
offering (not in an offering envelope) 
will go towards St. John’s Homeless 
Shelter in Green Bay. On any 
given night, over 500  
individuals are residing in 
Brown County’s homeless 
shelters. Of these, 60% have a  
diagnosed disability. Nearly 
one in three are children. To 
learn more about St. John’s Homeless 
Shelter visit:  
www.stjohnhomelessshelter.org.   
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Altar Bouquet 1 Altar Bouquet 2 
Center Altar 

Bouquet 

In Gratitude of 
His Mercy 

-by Deb Weaver 

In Gratitude of 
His Mercy 

-by Deb Weaver 

In Celebration of 
Karin Barth’s 
60th Birthday 

-By Hans and Edith 
Barth 

pray for our  
shut-ins: 

Janice Cleven 
Dan Fels 

Geraldine Feld 
Eugene Feldhausen 
Mary Ann Hermsen 

Toni Nelson 
Carol Walker 

Ken Vieth 
 
 

Also pray for our extended family and friends of Faith:  

We pray for: 
Joy Anderson 

Al Juza 
Sharon Kussow 

Lil LaRue 
Cheryl Mitchell 

Lucas Raby 
Lois Stirdivant 
Milt Stirdivant 
Debbie Welnetz 

Jean Zimmerman 
Rick Zimmerman 
Faith’s Inactive 

Members 

Pastor Pett (Redeemer Lutheran Church) 
Kurt, Sue, & Heidi Schwedler (family of Kay Hanna) 
Harold Wilson (brother of Sandy Olson) 
Doug Behl (student of Green Bay Trinity Lutheran) 
Susanne Hoehneke (friend of Birgit Harms) 
Marjorie Wallenfang (mother of Karen Mielke) 
Margie Blake (sister of Hans Barth) 
Jill  (friend of Karin Barth) 
Mary Jo Walch (wife of Jeff Walch and  
daughter-in-law of  Bob Walch) 
Ken Muehlberger (uncle of Alex Wright) 
Nadine & Luca Korab (friends of Janice Luhrs)  
Mike Walschinski (grandson of Angie Dobratz) 
Ellyn Baril (aunt of Scott Stiles) 
Sydney Miracle (niece of Robin and Brian Paul) 
Ted Schwenker (father of Molly Krueger) 
Jim Shearer (brother-in-law of Andrew & Sue 
Mansfield) 
Isaiah Phillips (grandson of Allan and Eleanore Juza) 
Derek Kosmicki (nephew-in-law of Louisa Schauer) 

Rose Walschinski (grand-daughter of Angie Dobratz) 
Delores Kinne (grandmother of  Angela Stiles) 
Barb Wotruba (friend of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Charlie Cheslock (grandson of Keith & Jolene Cheslock) 
Jeanne Fellenz (mother of Tiffany Hoffman) 
Mike Knapp (coworker of Paul Reynolds) 
Jackson Kieth (infant relative of Marv Kovach) 
Bob Falkenhagen (brother-in-law of Pat Falkenhagen) 
Kevin Klover (brother of Kathy Ebert) 
Amy Kellerman (cousin of Linda Just) 
The Williamson Family (friends of Kelly Bagneski) 
Pastor Jeff Dobratz (son of Angela Dobratz) 
Jean Newkirk (friend of Marian Kovach) 
Melody Vollmer (granddaughter of Kelly & Mike Tollar) 
Andrea Laroque (friend of Toni Nelson) 

Faith’s Active Military Members 
Nick Grygleski | Rachel Messerschmidt | Riley Dryer 

If you would like to add someone to the prayer list, please email flcgb.office@gmail.com. 

2021 Altar flower sign up 
The sign up for 2021 altar flowers is available at the Welcome Center.  The cost is $15.00 per bouquet.  Flowers are  
available to take home after the Monday night service.  You may also sign up by calling  the church office at 920-435-5524.   


